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Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:48:29 PM

Please support this families hog operation.  They have met all requirements and
more for operating their hog farm in rural Newton County, Arkansas.  Please
understand that if we continue to horas and place unwelcome regulations on
farmers like this one that our future food security will be at risk. Farmers have been
good stewards of the land and these farmers have gone over and beyond their
duties to keep their environment safe.  Please again support this family farmer.
Sincerely
Cheryl Meyers Ag. Instructor in Kingston, Arkansas
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